Dear Senator Wagner,

Please support SB352 to help the Tucker Maxon School. My grandson, Ethan Krametbauer, goes to this nonprofit
school. This school is devoted to educating the deaf and hard of hearing children. My grandson was diagnosed with
severe hearing loss at age four. He was tested by the Clackamas County School District and determined to be in the
bottom one percent of children of the same age. Since he has been attending Tucker Maxon School, he has made
significant improvement. The excellent staff, teachers, audiologists and speech therapists have provided the resources
and support my grandson needed. SB352 would provide the much needed funding for a heating system that is 65 years
old.

Thank you.

Joan Seitz

Retired Circuit Judge
2916 NW Ralinda Ct.
Roseburg, OR 97471
joan.seitz@gmail.com
541-673-2764
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